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Update – week ending 18th July 2025 

Following on from our most recent updates, please find below some additional information about the 
works progress. Please do get in touch if you have any concerns or need further information. 

• Balfour Beatty have removed their compound from Southwold Pier car park. 

• Our repairs and maintenance contractor, the Water Management Alliance, have found no new 
voids formed underneath the promenade during the piling works. 

• The Water Management Alliance have started recasting the concrete beach access steps and 
replacing and extending the handrailing on the steps to the new edge of the sea wall toe. A map 
of where the work is taking place is on page 2 of this update. 

 

Works taking place from Monday 21st July: 

• The Water Management Alliance will continue recasting the concrete beach access steps and 
replacing and extending the handrailing. Work to the beach access steps will be completed on 
Wednesday 23rd July but the beach and promenade will remain open. 

• The beach huts that have been affected by the works will be returned to the promenade. 

 

Thank you for your patience while these works are taking place. Please continue to follow the traffic 
management system in the car park. 

 

Contact us 

Coastal Management service, Riverside, 4 Canning Road, Lowestoft, NR33 0EQ 

If you would like this factsheet in another format, please let us know by emailing: 
coastalmanagement@eastsuffolk.gov.uk 

 

Follow us on social media 

X: @EastSuffolk 
Facebook: @EastSuffolkCouncil 
Instagram: @eastsuffolkcouncil 

www.eastsuffolk.gov.uk/southwold-sea-wall-repair 
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Location of beach access steps 


